

UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

December 8, 2020

The Honorable Gary C. Peters Ranking Member, Committee on Homeland Security and Governmental Affairs United States Senate Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Peters:

Thank you for your letter of November 18, 2020, in which you requested that all U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) employees and officials be reminded of their legal obligations concerning the collection, retention, and preservation of federal records and information relevant to congressional oversight. The NRC takes its recordkeeping responsibilities very seriously and routinely reminds employees and contractors of their record management responsibilities. Additionally, NRC employees and contractors are required to complete annual training, in accordance with National Archives and Records Administration requirements, that describes and explains these responsibilities.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me or have your staff contact Eugene Dacus, Director of the Office of Congressional Affairs, at (301) 415-1776.

Sincerely,

Kristine L. Svinicki